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The Belvedere Family Church celebrated the Day of All True Things at the Belvedere training center, 
where True Parents spoke so many times in the past.  
 
Pastor Drissa Kone led the service, and the Holy Day address was given by Dr. Theodore Shimmyo. 
FFWPU USA President, Dr. Michael Balcomb, also shared with everyone about the recent visit of the 
FFWPU USA delegation to Korea where they met with True Parents and international leaders. 
 
On Sunday, also at Belvedere, more than 1,000 people are expected for the public celebration of the Day 
of All True Things FamilyFest 2017. Join us if you’re in the area! 
 
 
 
 


